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FROM: COUNCILMEMBER RICHARD ALARCÓN, CHAIR 
 COUNCILMEMBER HERB J. WESSON, JR., MEMBER 
 HOUSING, COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE  

 
COMMUNICATION FROM CHAIR AND MEMBER, HOUSING, COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC 
DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE relative to authorization to execute three-month amendments to 
various current technical services contracts for the term beginning January 1, 2013 through 
March 31, 2013. 

 
Recommendation for Council action: 

 
AUTHORIZE the General Manager, Los Angeles Housing Department (LAHD), or designee, to 
execute amendments to existing contracts with the current Technical Services contractors 
identified in Attachment A of the City Administrative Officer (CAO) report dated February 12, 
2013 (attached to Council File No. 12-0194), to extend the term for three months from January 
1, 2013 through March 31, 2013, subject to the review and approval of the City Attorney as to 
form and compliance with the City's contracting requirements. 

 
Fiscal Impact Statement:  The CAO reports that there is no impact to the General Fund.  No 
additional funds are requested as a result of the recommendation of this report. 

 
Community Impact Statement:  None submitted. 

 
SUMMARY 

 
At a meeting held on February 13, 2013, the Chair and member of the Housing, Community and 
Economic Development Committee considered a report from the LAHD dated January 3, 2013, 
and a report from the CAO dated February 12, 2013, relative to authorization for the LAHD to 
execute three-month amendments to various current technical services contracts for the term 
beginning January 1, 2013 through March 31, 2013. 
 
A representative of the CAO appeared before the Committee Chair and member to report that 
the LAHD recently released a Request for Proposals to establish new contracts for technical 
services and is currently in the process of evaluating and scoring the 23 proposals received.  
However, the LAHD is requesting to extend the current technical services contracts for three 
months from January 1, 2013 through March 31, 2013 in order to provide for continuity of 
service until the new contracts are in place.   No additional funding will be required.  The 16 
technical services contracts to be extended are listed on Attachment A of the CAO report dated 
February 12, 2013.   
 
After providing an opportunity for public comment, the Committee Chair and member 
recommended Council approve the recommendations contained in the CAO report.  This matter 
is now forwarded to the Council for its consideration. 



Page 2 of 2 

 

 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
 
COUNCILMEMBER RICHARD ALARCÓN, CHAIR 
HOUSING, COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
 
 
 
COUNCILMEMBER HERB J. WESSON, JR., MEMBER 
HOUSING, COMMUNITY AND ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT COMMITTEE 
 
MEMBER   VOTE 
ALARCÓN:   YES 
REYES:   ABSENT 
WESSON:    YES 
PERRY:  ABSENT 
 
REW 
2/14/13 
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Not Official Until Council Acts 
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